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The British Horse Society would like to support the submission made by Ralph Hampton, which is
attached for reference. This submission has been extensively researched and examined by local
riders who have knowledge of the area and the condition of the roads in the area. There is
concern with regard to the safety of equestrians along the road and the proposal submitted will
help to provide a safe route for riders and prevent accidents in the future.


